
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

December 4, 1958 

M r . James McGowan 
Sinclair Oil & Gas Company 
P.O. Box 5Z1 
Tulsa 2, Oklahoma 

Dear M r . McGowan: 

We enclose two copies of Order R-1254-A and Order 
R-1255-A issued December 4, 1958, by the Oi l Conservation Com­
mission in Cases 1499 and 1500, respectively. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
Ends . 


